260 W. Madison • Oak Park • Illinois • 60302 • ph: 708.524.3000 • fax: 708.524.3019 • www.op97.org

TO: Members, Board of Education

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools

FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations

RE: Brooks PTO Donation

DATE: December 19, 2017

The PTO is interested in donating \$1,000 to help purchase boys basketball uniforms to replace the old uniforms. The boy's team will utilize the uniforms on game days. The total bill for the uniforms is \$3,209.35. The students raised \$850 through a fundraiser and the student activity fund will pay the difference.

For your information, the PTO contributes to uniforms for the other athletic groups annually on a rotating basis.